Greetings Sisters and Brothers!

Another scholarship deadline has come and gone, but there are still opportunities for our youth to enter our scholarship contests! Next approaching is the deadline for the Young American Creative Patriotic Arts Scholarship, which is March 31 to the Auxiliary. Please promote this scholarship in the schools, churches, and media near you. Remember that these scholarships also help our veterans. Remind our young people that there is much more benefit to be gained from applying for these scholarships than just money—there is a chance to better themselves through improving writing/speaking skills, collaborating with those will help them on their scholarship journey, gain the appreciation and celebration of their local VFW posts and auxiliaries, and so much more. These

scholarships can be a chance for those who felt little to no hope for their future in education to find their pathways, especially for those low-income and first-generation college student families. The need is out there.

Lastly, when you promote these scholarships, remind students that technical colleges also accept scholarship money. A VFW/Auxiliary Scholarship like Young American Creative Patriotic Arts can nearly all to all of the cost of a technical college education.

Thank you as always for all you do and especially for promoting our Scholarships program. You all are doing a wonderful job.

Talitha Bing Scholarships Chair P. O. Box 482 Estill, SC 29918 803-942-9244 talitha.bing@snhu.edu

